
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Wendy Mis 

Clerk-Treasurer 
 
Date:  February 19, 2024 
 
Re:  Ordinance 1934: Updating Centennial Park Hours  

 
The Park Board approved changing the hours at Centennial Park to 6:00 a.m. -10:00 p.m. 

at their November 2023 meeting. This would provide a set closing time instead of the vaguer 
closing time of dusk. A set time also allows for better enforcement. 

 
At the February 5, 2024, meeting, Council authorized the drafting of an ordinance to 

formally make this change. Ordinance 1934 has been drafted for this purpose. 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
By motion and voice vote, to hear Ordinance 1934 on first reading and set second reading 

for the March 4, 2024, meeting. 


